

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 21st January 2021

Parking and Pavement Obstruction

We are still inundated with concerns and complaints on a regular basis regarding thoughtless, illegal and dangerous parking. Additionally, there are concerns about the pavement being obstructed by adults and dogs at the end of the day causing people to step in to the road to get past. Please consider the safety of others when parking or waiting outside school.

Thank you for your support.

Senior Pupil Awards

The following pupils have been given their Senior Pupil Award:

Arthur

Lucie

Noah S

Olive

Well done!

Head Teacher's Award

This week's Head Teacher's Award goes to Noah S. Congratulations Noah!

